Nick Sanders, Principal Consultant, to Speak at NCMA Orange County Chapter Meeting
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Apogee Consulting, Inc. announces that its Principal Consultant, Nick Sanders, will speak at an
upcoming meeting of NCMA'’s Orange County, CA chapter.

Mr. Sanders will speak on“DOD Oversight Wars” at the meeting to be held in the evening of
January 20th at the Orange County Offices of Crowell & Moring. Details can be found at the
Chapter website



http://intranet.ncmahq.org/OrangeCounty/default.aspx

